
Team 21;                                                            Mar 24, 2020   

More to follow as things unfold, but wanted to provide a quick update.

1) Virtual Boys State has been approved by the DEC. Details of the 
process and procedures will be coming out soon from the Department 
and we will let you know as soon as we do.

2) The Department convention in July may or may not occur. The DEC
is to debate about it this coming week with a vote to take place on 29 
Apr. Results of that vote will be published on 30 Apr and we will 
provide accordingly.

3) As previously mentioned, we are looking to conduct our 21st District
Convention teleconference via the platform Zoom on 30 May to start 
at 1000. It will probably take 2-3 hours to conduct. An agenda and 
details will soon follow, but wanted to give you a heads up on an 
actual date.

As always, please feel free to contact me
or anyone on the our team to discuss
these or any other topics.

"For God & Country";
Joey Bess
Commander, 21st District of Texas
wjbess3@yahoo.com


